
        M A I N T E N A N C E  W I N D O W

MAINTENANCE WINDOW

Opticaltel will be performing a maintenance to the infrastructure that will
affect cable, internet and telephone services between the wee hours of the
Thursday, September 21st from 1:00 a.m. to 6:00 a.m. In other words during
the middle of Wednesday night.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Customer Service at
855-303-4237 or email support@opticaltel.com.

We apologize for any service interruption and appreciate your patience.

Thank you.

Opticaltel Management
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